

September 27, 2017

To Whom It May Concern:

About 2 years ago I had Seraphim Wood attend a staff meeting introducing Aflac Insurance to my employees. He was very knowledgeable about all the programs and got quite a few Employees to sign up.

During the process of enrollment he would check with me to make sure everything was going well. When I called him to let him know I had other employees interested in signing up with Aflac, he made sure to meet with them right away.

Seraphim is very helpful and quick to respond to any questions that I had.

If I can be of any further assistance please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

Rimma Sherman, M.D.

Drawa Shesteran